
Prince George Minor Hockey Safety Plan & Protocols

● Masks - MANDATORY to enter all facilities for everyone born in 2012 and older (Provincial Health Order)

o We ask that all PGMHA members, volunteers and their families wear a mask and follow the policy of

Helmet On – Mask Off

Helmet Off – Mask On

o Team Officials (Bench Staff)  must keep a mask on during games while on the bench

● Physical Distancing – Stay 2 meters apart whenever possible

● Spectators – Capacity limits are determined and posted by the City of Prince George

o Kin 1,2,3 –1 per player
o CN – 1 per player
o RMCA –1 per player
o Elkcenter – 1 per player

As per ViaSport and Provincial Health Orders we must stay below 50 spectors as we do not have the staff to check
vaccine passports at all rink entrances

As a user group we are responsible for monitoring the number or people in the facility during our ice times, please abide
by these capacities to ensure we can continue to allow spectators.

● Arrival Time – arrive no more than 30 minutes before your scheduled ice time and leave within 30 minutes

of ice times ending
o RMCA side door in parking lot is the only entrance and requires a code to unlock, coaches and

managers will be provided this code
● DO NOT prop open ANY door at this facility
● Team Ambassador to remain at the main doors till ice time
● If you are late, contact your team using contact information in TeamSnap

● Facilities - All Dressing Rooms, Washrooms, Showers and Water Filling Stations are open

● Illness - If you are sick – DO NOT COME TO THE RINK!!!

● Follow any COVID-19 Protocols given by your health provider if you are diagnosed with or are exposed to
COVID-19. Do not come to the rink!!

We are all excited to be back to the rink and look forward to an exciting season of hockey. Please remember

that the number one priority is KIDS PLAYING HOCKEY, these simple things are what will keep our players on

the ice playing the game we all love.

PGMHA has a ZERO tolerance policy for ANY abuse of our Volunteers in respect to these protocols

We are doing our best to interpret and follow all regulations put forward by the Province, BC Hockey, VIA Sport

and the City of Prince George to keep our kids playing hockey, please understand that they may change quickly.


